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 This year we are introducing our Special Themed Day Menus.  

 Our first one is Thursday 2nd October - McBucktons! The McBuckton’s Menu will be a  
 McDonalds type menu. Please log into Arbor and see the 6 options available. This can also be 
 viewed on Dojo. Our next themed day will be on Thursday 16th October which will be an  
 Ital ian themed day to celebrate World Food Day. The menu for the Italian Day will be available from next 

         Friday.  

            Thank you to those parents who have checked their details, consents & permissions on Arbor. For those who 
         haven’t yet done so; can we kindly ask you to log into your Arbor account and update where needed as soon as  
         possible. This includes photo/social media consents, food tasting consents etc. 

 
Important Dates & Upcoming Events  

October 2025 

Friday 3rd Oct.     Non school uniform (bottle donations)  

Tuesday 14th Oct. Open evening for Reception intake      
   2026  

Wednesday 15th Oct. Year 6 Robinwood Parents meeting 
        (5pm) 

Thursday 23rd Oct.    Pumpkin Ball  

Friday 24th Oct.   School Closes for half term (1 week) 

Friday 31st Oct.  Deadline for High School Applications  

      November 2025 

Monday 3rd Nov. School reopens  

Message from Mrs Quinn 

     

 

 

 

 

        Stars of the Week 
Certificates will be awarded in our assembly 
next Friday 3rd October at 9am. We hope 
you can come along to join us. 

 

Reception Acorns Noah R 

Year 1 Holly Bobby W 

Year 2 Elm Arthur B 

Year 3 Poplar Ren M 

Year 4 Chestnut Aliza-Rae O 

Year 5 Beech  Harriett Br 

Year 6 Apple Blossom Leo P 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom Isla W 

Attendance 
Congratulations this week goes to Yr1 Holly who had 100% 
attendance. Well  done to all of our Holly Class. 
 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 96.19% 

Year 1 Holly 100% 

Year 2 Elm 98% 

Year 3 Poplar 97.33% 

Year 4 Chestnut 97.92% 

Year 5 Beech 99.295 

Year 6 Apple Blossom 98% 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom 98.95% 

Whole School 98.25% 

This week has seen the start of us taking part in 
sporting competitions. The children who have 
represented our school have been a credit to the 
school. We are very proud of them. 

A huge thank you to those parents who have 
attended our workshops over the last few days. 
We hope that you have found them useful. 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children are 
going to be designing their own Christmas 
Cards for you to purchase,. I know that this 
may seem early but we wanted to ensure that 
this was in our calendar this year! Further infor-
mation will be sent out on how to order the 
items. Hope you have a lovely weekend! 

    Mrs Quinn 
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Community Events 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

            

Merit of the Week 

As part of our new behaviour system, children can now earn 
Merits for showing the 3 R’s (Respectable, Responsible and 
Ready to Learn) around school. We draw the winners out    
during our Friday assembly. Trophy’s need to be returned 
by the following Friday please.  

Wow Work of the Week 
   Parents are invited to attend our assembly on Friday 3rd  

  October at 9am so that they can see their child’s work. We 
hope you can come along to join us celebrate. 

Reception Acorns Jaxon K 

Yr1 Holly Fletcher D-K 

Yr2 Elm Patrick P 

Yr3 Poplar Edward J 

Yr4 Chestnut Noah S 

Yr5 Beech Yeva L 

Yr6 Apple Blossom Sam G 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom Reuben W 

EYFS/Key Stage 1 Winner 

 

Corey H 

Key Stage 2 Winner 

 

Ollie C 


